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The EV Jumping committee met on May 7th, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary of 

business. 

Show Jumpers Ball 
2024/Mini Comp  
 

Jumping Victoria, faced with the cancellation of the upcoming 
showjumpers ball, is exploring the feasibility of organizing a mini 
competition as a gesture of support and appreciation for its members. 
This initiative suggests a proactive approach to maintaining 
engagement and fostering community spirit within the organization 
despite unforeseen setbacks. The logistics of such an event, including 
venue arrangements, participant registration, and event promotion, will 
likely be key considerations in its successful execution. 
 
 

 

Annual Awards Venue  Equestrian Victoria is currently deliberating between two potential 
venues for its upcoming annual awards night: Essendon Fields and 
the CBD. Essendon Fields, located near DFO, offers a hotel venue 
with various perks including discounted accommodation, full-service 
amenities such as three-course meals and sweets, a bar, spacious 
facilities, and ample outdoor car parking space to accommodate 
attendees. On the other hand, the CBD option would likely involve 
accommodations outside the venue, a cocktail/canapé style setup, 
underground parking with paid options nearby, and the advantage of a 
central location. The decision will likely hinge on factors such as 
attendee convenience, ambiance preferences, and budget 
considerations. 

 

Entry Check and Results 
Procedures 

Equestrian Victoria presented a flow chart outlining entry check and 
result procedures, identifying challenges in error handling, and 
emphasizing the importance of improvement. Proposed enhanced 
communication regarding entry check errors to ensure accurate 
participant information. Discussions ensued regarding the relevance of 
collecting and disseminating results, particularly given digital 
platforms' availability. Equipe's streamlined process was noted as a 
potential model for simplifying the task for event organizers. This 
suggests a proactive approach to optimizing procedures and 
leveraging technology to enhance efficiency in managing event 
logistics and participant information. 

 

Young Ambassador 
Program 

The Young Ambassador finalists have been fulfilling their obligations 
outlined in the program agreement by volunteering at major events. 
The finishing touches are being made for the upcoming leadership 
workshop and July training weekend.   

 

 

 

 



 
 
 


